
July 3, 2001

Mr. Bob Eller
California Energy Commission
1516 9th Street
Sacramento, California  95814

Dear Bob,

Electricity Provider, Inc. requests an additional ten-day extension to the 21-day
emergency permitting process from July 5th, 2001 to July 15th, 2001. This request is due
to Southern California Edison’s 7 day interconnect study delay and will allow E.P.I. time
to evaluate it’s options for interconnect, including any associated environmental impacts.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Steve Wilburn
Electricity Provider, Inc.


